
Your local Primary School NEEDS YOU! 

CHOOSE HIGHLEES PRIMARY FOR 
YOUR CHILD

PLACES AVAILABLE IN RECEPTION
CLASSES FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 APPLY BY JANUARY 15th              

Highlees Primary is a GOOD SCHOOL— Ofsted 2018       
Where children believe they can, because 

teachers know they can’.   

Telephone- 01733 264294     Email- highleesoffice@hefed.org 

OPEN MORNING. 
Tuesday 17th and 
Wednesday 18th 
October. Come and 
visit us. Tours@ 9.30am 
and 2pm. We look 
forward to meeting 
you!
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